Winterslow Men’s Shed

As you read this we will already be one month in to the New Year and we hope that January was a good one for you all and all those fresh starts and resolutions are still on track and reaping benefits. 
We have been commissioned to produce a number of signs for a variety of clients during 2024. These have all been hand-painted on a timber base, so with only one ‘signwriter’ in the group and the limitations of drying times etc, we have not always been able to complete and deliver these signs in as timely a fashion as we would have hoped. We should have completed them all by the time this article arrives through your door, so we can only hope that these clients consider them worth the wait!
There appears to be a bit of a tail off in the number of projects currently in the Shed, so If you have something that you think we can help with, we will be only too pleased to take a look. Please note that we do ask that all projects are collected in a timely fashion, even if we have been unable to ‘fix’ them.
Please don’t forget that the Primary School are willing to take delivery of any items for us (on a strictly pre-arranged basis only), so if you have something that you need to get to the Shed, but cannot make a Thursday morning, email us and we can make the necessary arrangements.
The Winterslow Men’s Shed meets on a Thursday morning from 9.30 to 12.00 in the Pavilion on the recreation ground (opposite the Primary School). Come along and see us, share a hot drink, biscuit and some friendly conversation - no obligation to join in any project work. Alternatively email us at shed@winterslow.org.uk  for more information.
Hope to see you soon at The Shed!
Geoff Freeth
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